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MEMORANDUM 

October 3, 2018 

TO: Board of County Commissioners 

FROM: Norman Foster, Director 1IJjJf-­
Office of Management and Budget 

SUBJECT: Fiscal Impact Statement Re: Roof Construction Material Requirements for New Residential Units in 
Roosevelt Gardens 

Summary 

The proposal amends sections 39-635, 36-636, and 39-637 of the Broward County Code of Ordinances. These sections 
outline the requirements for new single-family, duplex dwellings, and adult living facilities design standards. The 
proposed changes would require that new buildings falling under the aforementioned categories have tile or dimensional 
shingle roofs, as opposed to barrel tile or s-tile as is currently stated in the ordinance. 

Fiscal Impact 

There is no fiscal impact to Broward County related to enforcement of this ordinance. 
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